

To: CanadaGAP Program Participants

Date: November 1, 2022

Subject: Survey of CanadaGAP Program Participants

CanadaGAP is seeking your feedback with a short survey about the CanadaGAP program. Questions revolve mainly around the CanadaGAP certification options, including the two new certification options (E and F) that were introduced in April 2022. The survey takes about 5 minutes, and we would greatly appreciate your feedback.

Please complete the <u>survey on-line by clicking here</u>. All responses will be treated confidentially.

If you prefer to complete a paper copy, you can download one from the Program Participants page of the CanadaGAP website. To access the survey, <u>click on the Program Participant Survey button</u>.

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey.

CanadaGAP® is a program developed in Canada to promote Good Agricultural Practices (GAPs) for fruit and vegetable suppliers.

